
Page 1 of 1 
 

 
 

Minutes of the Village of Algonquin Special Liquor Commission Meeting 
Held in Village Board Room on July 16, 2019 

______________________________________________________________ 
 
CALL TO ORDER:  Liquor Commissioner John Schmitt called the meeting to order at 7:25 pm and 
requested Village Clerk Jerry Kautz to call the roll.  
Commission Members Present: Janice Jasper, Jim Steigert, Jerrold Glogowski, Laura Brehmer, 
John Spella, Debby Sosine. (Quorum established)   
Staff in Attendance: John Bucci, Police Chief, Village Attorney Kelly Cahill was also present.    
 
Approve the Following Liquor Licenses: 
 
P&T Algonquin (dba) Ta-Wan Thai, 1664 S. Randall Road, Algonquin and Coco Nail Bar, Inc., 234 
S. Randall Road, Algonquin have applied for an Algonquin Liquor License. Both establishments 
have complied with the Village’s requirements by completing the submittal of all documents and 
fees as required by the Village of Algonquin for obtaining the license pertinent to their 
establishment. All fees have been paid and all documents are in order. 
 
A. Class F Liquor License for the Period Ending April 30, 2020, for P&T Algonquin, (dba) Ta-Wan 

Thai, 1664 S. Randall Road, Algonquin 
 
P&T Algonquin (dba) Ta-Wan Thai, 1664 S. Randall Road, Algonquin, Illinois 60102, has applied 
for a Class F Liquor License (sale of Beer and Wine only for consumption on premises). 
 
Ms. Sosine questioned how they will check licenses and then stated how serious the Village is 
when there are violations for selling minors.  
 
Satisfied with the answers, the consensus of Commissioners was to issue the license.  
 
B.  Class G Liquor License for the Period Ending April 30, 2020 for Coco Nail Bar, Inc. 234 S. 

Randall Road, Algonquin 
 
Coco Nail Bar, Inc., 234 S. Randall Road, Algonquin, IL 60102, has applied for a Class G Liquor 
License (Allowing them to serve, not sell, beer and wine on premises to patrons). 
 
Ms. Sosine questioned if the applicant fully understands the liquor ordinance for Class ‘G’ and if she 
is Basset trained.   
 
Satisfied with the answers, the consensus of Commissioners was to issue the license. 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  There being no further business, Commissioner Schmitt adjourned the meeting 
at 7:35 p.m.  
 
 
 
Submitted: __________________________________ 
                       Jerry Kautz, Village Clerk  
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